
“Putting children and families first to ensure high academic achievement for all” 

     
       Dr. Kriner Cash 
        Superintendent 

  

 

February 1st, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

As our 2nd quarter has ended, we want to thank you for choosing School 81 and your ongoing 

support.  Report cards will be sent home on Monday, February 6th.  Please sign and have 

your child return the report card to their homeroom teacher.  Please discuss with your son/ 

daughter the importance of completing all assignments, doing their best work and reaching their 

full potential at School 81.   

 

With our 3rd quarter underway, School 81 continues to emphasize reading, writing, math and 

increased technology use.   

 Our 2nd to 4th grade students have answered over 500,000 math facts though our Reflex 

Math program.   

 Several of our 3rd and 4th grade classrooms have continued their work on Ipads.   

 Our 7/8 grade students participated in our writing initiative in recognition of Dr. Martin 

Luther King Jr. Day.   

 

Finally, continue to look to the School 81 website for our newsletters, upcoming dates and parent 

resources. 

 
 

Important School 81 Dates 

 

February 6th – Dress for Success 

 

February 17th – School Spirit Day – Students wear blue and yellow to show school spirit.  

 

Encourage your son/daughter to stay active academically over the Mid-Winter Recess – 

February 20th to 24th (No School).  Continue to have your child read nightly and participate in 

the Principal’s Reading Challenge. 

 

March 2nd– School 81 Open House – 4:30 to 6:30 PM / No After School Program 

 

Sincerely, 

Nicholas Klaich   Denise Cobbs    Ryan Shepherd 

Principal    Assistant Principal   Assistant Principal 
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